
 

February 2022 
 

Band Booster

 
 

When: Sunday, March 6, 2022 

Where:   Shrewsbury Elementary School 

Time:   1:00 PM - doors open at noon 

Tickets: $25 at door / $20 if reserved in advanced 

 To reserve tickets contact:  Meggan Johnson  

                at megganjohnson6@gmail.com 

 

 

We still need your help: 

➢ Sign up for concession donations at  

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/9040848ad

a62ba31-bingo2 

 
➢ Please direct any questions to Linda R. at lr32573@aol.com. 

 

➢ Students may help with set up, tear down, and concessions. 

 

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Indoor Guard Rehearsal 

3/2, 3/4, 3/9, 3/11, 3/16, 3/18, 

3/23, 3/25, 3/30 

6:00-9:00 PM at FES 

3/5 

10:00 – 2:00 at SES 

Indoor Guard KIDA 

Competition (all day) 

3/19 Hempfield HS 

3/26 Redland HS 

________________ 

Indoor Percussion Rehearsal 

3/3, 3/4, 3/10, 3/11, 3/17, 

3/18, 3/24, 3/25, 3/31   

6:00-9:00 at SHS 

 

Indoor Percussion KIDA 

Competition (all day) 

3/5 Conestoga Valley HS 

3/12 Mechanicsburg HS 

3/19 Hempfield HS 

3/26 Redland HS 

_______________ 

PMEA Regional Band Festival 

3/10-12 

 

PMEA Jazz Band Festival 

3/18-19 

 

 

Special 50/50 game for $5.00 

3 Amazing raffles 

Light menu of soup, sandwiches, desserts, & beverages 

 

mailto:megganjohnson6@gmail.com
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/9040848ada62ba31-bingo2
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Save the date and volunteer 

• Save Friday, May 6th  to make an online donation 

to SYCBOOSTERS.COM 

 

• We need volunteers who can help from home to 

share the GLY message to friends and family via 

social media posts, e-mails, texts, and every way 

possible to help us get the word out.  Training and 

messaging provided. 

 

• Contact Kristi Friend at kristifriend@gmail.com, 

Dana Paulk at dayntz@gmail.com, or 

Tom Davidson at tom.davidson2642@gmail.com 

to volunteer. 

 

 

 

 

 

Can You Help?       

We need a volunteer to submit the paperwork for a $500 

Constellation Energy grant available in February.  The 

applicant must be a Constellation Energy customer.  Please 

check your electric bill to see if Constellation Energy 

appears anywhere on it.  If it does, Mary Pohlig can walk 

you through the application process.  It is simple and does 

not require much time, but will make a big difference to the 

band. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Soon … 

 

 

A fresh look to our website.   
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Our Student Spotlight: 

This month we are featuring senior Shantel Dubs.  Shantel is 

active in Color Guard, Marching Band, Concert Band, Full 

Orchestra and Choir.  She has played flute in the band 

since 4th grade and has been active in choir since 5th 

grade.  Shantel lives in Glen Rock with her Mom, Kimball, 

Dad, Brian, and a cat. 

 

Shantel works at Texas Roadhouse and is also a supervisor 

at Wendy’s.  She has been accepted at York College and 

plans to major in Medical Humanities.  She intends to 

continue singing in choirs. 

Shantel is the longest-standing member of the color 

guard.  However, she liked to keep people guessing who 

the newest member of the guard was by changing her 

hair for almost every  performance. 

Shantel shared that being able to perform with the 

Susquehannock Marching Band will always be one of her 

fondest high school memories. 

 

 

Come out and support the Indoor Guard 

at one of their upcoming competitions. 

See page 1 for dates and times. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The band room is being vacated 

as part of the SHS renovation 

project.  The new, temporary 

location will be the auxiliary gym.   

We’re taking the memories with 

us as we go.   

 



Our Instructor Spotlight:  

 

Corey Mohar serves as one of the marching band drumline 

techs, working mainly with the snare drums and quads. He is 

also the visual coordinator for the Indoor Drumline program. 

Corey has been working with Susquehannock since 2018. 

Outside of working closely with the marching band, Corey 

can be found teaching private lessons in Shrewsbury! 

Corey is a proud alum of Susquehannock High School, 

having marched in the band for their 2009 to 2012 seasons. 

During his time in high school, he was taught by none other 

than his now fellow percussion staff members – James 

McGarvey and Brian Harris! In his senior year, after a very 

selective audition process, Corey had the honor of being 

chosen to march in the 2013 United States Army All-

American Marching Band as one of 5 snare drummers in 

San Antonio, Texas. After graduation he went on to march 

in the Penn State Marching Blue Band for four years, getting 

to travel to, and perform at, the Rose Bowl game with the 

team in 2017. He also performed on drum set with the 

Reading Buccaneers during their championship season in 

2014.  In the summer of 2018, Corey received his Bachelor of 

Architectural Engineering degree from Penn State University 

and has been back in York County since. 

Corey now works as a Structural Engineer with Carroll 

Engineering, Inc., having only one more year before he is 

qualified to take his P.E. (Professional Engineering) exam to 

become an officially licensed engineer. When he is not 

working or teaching, he can be found playing video games 

with his friends, playing ultimate frisbee, or working on his 

house. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Supporter Spotlight 

Titanium Athletics is Southern 

Pennsylvania’s newest multi-skill 

recreational facility.  They offer 

everything from tumbling for cheer & 

gymnastics to batting cages and 

multiple bounce houses.  Titanium 

Athletics is a fully-equipped gym that 

includes a full competition spring floor, 

large tumble tank, batting cages with 45-75mph pitches 

and multiple bounce houses, all in their updated 14,600 

square foot space. 

They also boast an 800 square foot parent viewing area 

that overlooks the spring floor and batting cages so kids 

can learn and grow while their parents can relax and 

socialize with each other. 

Looking for a way to host a fun and active party?  Titanium 

would love to help you host it in their private event room.   

Located in Glen Rock. It’s easy to visit for a few hours, 

schedule continuing work outs, or plan your next fun, active 

party!  Visit them online to reserve your spot today 

https://titaniumathletics.com/  

 

 

 

 

 

And now for the funny …. 

 

 
 

Save the Date:  Jazz Fest 

 

April 23rd, 2022 from 6:-10 PM 

 

 

 

________________ 

 

 

 

 

________________ 

Band Booster Board  

President:  Kris Cysyk 

VP Means:  Mary Pohlig 

VP Ways:  Gevene Harden 

Treasurer:  Tony Warner 

Secretary:  Jennifer Kuhns 
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